
 

NASP® Mission Statement 
 
The National Archery in the Schools Program promotes instruction in international-style 
target archery as part of in-school curriculum, to improve educational performance and 
participation in the shooting sports among students in grades 4-12. 
 
 

Requirements for Active NASP® School Status 
 
All NASP® Schools must agree to comply with the NASP® Operating Principles. 
 
NASP® lessons must be taught by a NASP® certified Basic Archery Instructor (for a 
minimum of 10 hours) during the school day, as a part of the in-class curriculum. 
Lessons taught outside of the normal school day or not in a class do not count as in-
school lessons. In addition to strengthening our perfect safety record, the NASP® in-
school requirement encourages schools to become a part of NASP®, enabling the safe 
introduction of archery for a greater number of students. The most common current 
delivery of the in-school NASP® lessons are provided in physical education classes; 
however, this is a local decision regarding where the lessons are provided. 
 
In-school lessons should include students that are not part of a secondary after-school 
program. In most cases the number of students attending in-school lessons would be 
greater than the numbers for the after-school group. 
 
Annual online reporting of in-school instructional hours and the number of students 
involved is mandatory for each NASP® school. Reporting is to be completed by the in-
school BAI instructor(s) that presented/taught the in-school lessons at each NASP® 
school and is required to maintain an active BAI certification. 
 
 
NASP® Rules: https://www.naspschools.org/download/national-rules-bullseye/?wpdmdl=2392 
 
NASP Operating Principles:  https://www.naspschools.org/what-is-nasp/ 
 


